

KIWANIS CLUB OF CORAL GABLES-LATIN

March 14, 1993

Dr. Manuel A. Alzugaray, M.D. 2340 Coral Way Miami, Fl. 33145

Dear Dr. Alzugary, M.D.:

The KIWANIS CLUB OF CORAL GABLES-LATIN is pleased to have selected you to receive a FREEDOM AWARD. FREEDOM AWARDS are presented to individuals like yourself, who are devoted to helping the needy and the community in general; especially to recognize the work that you have done to help the Cuban cause.

The money that we raise will be donated towards the "Scholarship Tuition for At Risk Student Hispanic Opportunity Program for Education". The goal of the S.T.A.R.S/H.O.P.E. is to increase the rate of at-risk Hispanic students completing high school and a two-year college degree.

We hope that you will accept our invitation to be present at our luncheon that will be held at the Hotel Sofitel, 5800 Blue Lagoon Dr., Miami, Fl., on Friday, May 19, 1995 at 12:30 p.m.

A timely response on your part will give us adequate notice to prepare for the luncheon. You will certainly honor our Club with your presence.

Sincerely,

Cosar A. Dalmau

Kiwanis Club of Coral Gables-Latin